
Contact Name: Jan Debnam

Tel No: 023 8028 5588

E-mail: jan.debnam@nfdc.gov.uk

Date: 9 June 2016

NOTIFICATION OF PORTFOLIO HOLDER DECISION

On 9 June 2016, Cllr E J Heron, the Planning and Transportation Portfolio Holder, made the 
following decision.  Any member of the Council, who is not a Portfolio Holder, who considers 
that this decision should be reviewed should give notice to the Monitoring Officer (Grainne 
O’Rourke) (in writing or by e-mail) to be received ON OR BY THURSDAY 16 JUNE 2016.

Details of the documents the Portfolio Holder considered are attached.

DECISION:

That the Traffic Management Programme for 2016/17, as set out in Appendix 1 to the report 
considered by the Portfolio Holder, be agreed and implemented, subject to detailed design 
work and careful consideration of objections to proposals that require statutory public 
advertisement and/or the consultations referred to in the report considered by the Portfolio 
Holder.

REASON(S):

As set out in the report considered by the Portfolio Holder 

ANY ALTERNATIVE OPTIONS CONSIDERED AND REJECTED:

As set out in the report considered by the Portfolio Holder 

CONFLICTS OF INTEREST DECLARED:

Cllr Heron disclosed a non-pecuniary interest as a member of Hampshire County Council, 
who was the traffic management authority.

For Further Information Please Contact:

Dean Brunton
Senior Policy Planner (Implementation and Transport)
Economy, Housing and Planning
Tel:  023 8028 5588
E-mail:  dean.brunton@nfdc.gov.uk

mailto:dean.brunton@nfdc.gov.uk

